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I am writing in support of LD2004. I believe that the Maine Tribes should be treated 
like all the other tribes in the United States. Clearly the current situation is not helping
the Maine Tribes, and is actually detrimental to their well-being. Let us do the fair and
decent thing and pass this bill.


